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It is with profound regret that we announce that

Professor dr hab. Alina Kwiatkowska

passed away on May 4, 2018. 

She was with us from the very beginning, contributing greatly to the original 
concept of “Art Inquiry” but first and foremost supervising all language-related 
aspects of the magazine. She approached the difficult issues of contemporary  
discourse on art with exceptional astuteness and understanding. Her con- 
tribution to “Art Inquiry” is invaluable. She was always ready to offer insightful 
advice, and her kindness and warmth will never be forgotten.
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